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MEMORANDUM

TO: City of Pompano Beach Commission

FROM: Russell Ketchem, Director of Solid Waste Servi
/

COPY: Greg Harrison, City Manager

SUBJECT:  Hauling Contract

DATE: 12 October 2020

The Solid Waste Services department is proposing executing the contract extension with Waste
Management for hauling services. The current contract expires November 1% 2020. Within the

contract there is an extension clause which allows the contract to be expire September 2022.

This agenda item is to extend the hauling contract until September 30, 2022; modify the CPI
(index) to Water and Sewer and Trash Collection Services to better reflex industry, make
calculations less cumbersome and to coincide with disposal contract; and to adjust the rates

November 1% 2020 (resuming rate adjustments in October 1% 2021).

Due to the timing of contract, this item has been requested as an emergency double read.



